
  

katten.com

27th Annual Conference of the Forum on Communications 
Law
Presented by the American Bar Association (ABA)

February 23–25, 2022

Two Katten attorneys will participate in the virtual 27th Annual Conference of the Forum on 
Communications Law, taking place on February 23–25. At 11:00 a.m. (ET) on Wednesday, February 
23, Entertainment and Media associate Scott Cutrow will serve as a facilitator on the "Hot Issues in 
Entertainment" panel, discussing developments and trends in: Defamation and Right of Publicity; 
Copyright; and the entertainment business legal world.

At 1:00 p.m. (ET) on Thursday, February 24, Entertainment and Media Litigation associate Leah 
Solomon will serve as a facilitator on the "Hot Issues in Anti-SLAPP and Other Legislation" panel, 
exploring the latest developments in anti-SLAPP laws, including issues arising under new statutes 
and recently strengthened statutes such as New York's.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Scott C. Cutrow
+1.310.788.4630
scott.cutrow@katten.com

Leah E.A. Solomon
+1.310.788.4513
leah.solomon@katten.com
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